

RE: Support for HK's ivory ban
Natalie Belbin to: panel_ea@legco.gov.hk
Please respond to Natalie Belbin

31/05/2017 10:49

Dear Legco,

I'm writing directly to you to inform you that I fully support the HK government's ivory ban along with increased penalties for any wildlife crimes. Please do the right thing and don't support any ivory traders any longer. They have done enough and should be stopped now. I strongly oppose any compensation given to the traders for their ivory stocks.

Thank you and regards, Natalie Belbin HK Resident

Natalie Belbin